
 

 

 

Achieving Excellence Together in a Caring Community 

 
Tea Time Concert 13th December 3.15pm-4.15pm in the assembly hall 

 
December 8th, 2023 
 
After receiving lots of interest for our first ever Tea Time concert, we can confirm that the final order of 
performances will be as below. There were some later additions to the line up, but sadly, not all could be 
accommodated, and apologies must be made to those children who will not get the chance to perform this time 
around.  There will be another concert in the Spring term, and those children who may well be disappointed this 
time around will be at the top of the set list for Spring’s concert.  

1. KS1 Choir performance 
2. Recorder Club performance 
3. Hailey Ng, Year 6 – Jingle Bells (clarinet) 
4. April, Year 5 (piano) 
5. Jasper, Year 3 – Silent Night (piano) 
6. Emilia, Year 6 (guitar) 
7. Evie W, Year 6 – We wish you a Merry Christmas (piano) 
8. Perri, Year 5 (piano) 
9. Dominic, Year 6 – Wonderwall (guitar instrumental) 
10. KS2 Choir performance 
11. 4pm - Drama Tree Performance 

Families wishing to join just watch the Drama Tree performance may choose either to come into the hall at 
about 4pm, just before Drama tree begin, or they may choose to come for the entire concert. All are welcome 
to join as audience members for all performances. Siblings are also of course allowed to attend and watch. 
 
For members of the infant choir, junior choir, recorder club or Drama tree club, we would also ask please that 
you complete the following form to let us know which children we will expect to be performing at the concert. 
https://forms.gle/3w6RifHpegM99Rcj7 . 
 
Please do remember to bring a contribution of either cakes, biscuits, (no nuts please, we are a nut free school!) 
or soft drinks e.g. fruit juice (no fizzy drinks please) to form the teatime concert nibbles– the school will provide 
tea, coffee and water both hot and cold. 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents and families as possible to come along and support what should 

be a wonderful afternoon of live music. The start time will be as close to 3.15 as possible but we will have to 

give everyone a few minutes chance to transition from the end of the school day to the assembly hall. We do 

ask that parents of children performing as part of choirs and the recorder group stay until at least 4pm (you are 

very welcome to stay and watch Drama Tree too though) – otherwise our last performers don’t have much of an 

audience if everyone disappears as soon as they have seen their child perform. 

 
If any children have sheet music for piano or guitar accompaniment, or backing tracks that would be required 
for the performance, please do email Mr Dennis at ddennis14@dorchester.school  
 
Kindest regards, 
Mr Dennis 
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